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Memorandum

To:  City of New Bedford Planning Board

¢

From: Jamie Ponte, Commissioner
Date: November 26, 2019

RE:  Commercial / Residential Development Site Plan
Commercial Street / Front Street
Plot 47 Lots 189,44,41 & 127

The Department of Public Infrastructure (DPI) has reviewed the proposed site plan referenced
above and does not recommend approval due to the lack of information on the site plan
provided. For example, the plan is lacking proposed utilities, landscape, sidewalk work, site
drainage, lighting, easement, etc.

CC: Department of Inspectional Services
Environmental Stewardship
Franklin Hospitality Corp.

Newport Collaborative Architects

Memorandum — Map 47 Lots 189,44,41 & 127



